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NOTE TO THE READER

The evaluations of carcinogenic hazard in the IARC Monographs on the Identification of 
Carcinogenic Hazards to Humans series are made by international working groups of independent 
scientists. The IARC Monographs classifications do not indicate the level of risk associated with a 
given level or circumstance of exposure. The IARC Monographs do not make recommendations for 
regulation or legislation.

Anyone who is aware of published data that may alter the evaluation of the carcinogenic hazard 
of an agent to humans is encouraged to make this information available to the IARC Monographs 
Group, International Agency for Research on Cancer, 150 cours Albert Thomas, 69372 Lyon Cedex 
08, France, or via email at imo@iarc.fr, in order that the agent may be considered for re-evaluation 
by a future Working Group.

Although every effort is made to prepare the monographs as accurately as possible, mistakes may 
occur. Readers are requested to communicate any errors to the IARC Monographs Group. Corrigenda 
are published online on the relevant webpage for the volume concerned (IARC Publications: http://
publications.iarc.fr/).
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